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21st July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: Swimming 
 
Throughout their time in Year 5, children will enjoy the benefits of a term of swimming 
lessons at Moorways Sports village and Water Park.  
 
Your child’s class, Mr Ledford (Stine class), will commence their swimming lessons 
every Thursday starting from 14th September 2023 until and including 14th December 
2023. 
 
For the lessons, girls will need a one piece swimming costume and the boys need 
swimming shorts which are not too baggy or below the knee.  Children with long hair 
are required to wear a swimming hat.  Swimming pool regulations state that no 
jewellery (including earrings) should be worn.    
 
Children will need to arrive “Beach Ready” with swimming costumes on underneath 
normal clothing.  
 
The children will be taken by coach every Thursday at 10.30am and return in time for 
lunch.  
 
We have risk assessments in place for these swimming lessons to go ahead and they 
have been very closely checked by the Health and Safety team at the Harmony Trust.  
 
We hope that this block of lessons will prove a valuable and enjoyable experience for 
your child.  Any questions please don’t hesitate to contact the class teacher.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs M Tague 
Principal 
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